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I wish to make a submission against the proposed solar farm at Walla Walla NSW on the grounds
that no solar farms should be built on agricultural farming land. This farming land in the Riverina has
safe rainfall and is a sustainable cropping area. While much of the whole country is in shocking
drought this area has crops and is a farming food bowl.

Solar farms need to be build on arid dry land not cropping country. If there is no power grid lines in
the dry arid land further west then the government needs to build one. Solar farms are going to be

necessary and there needs to be a planned approach for the future.

It seems to be there is no long term plan.

I have made no political donations

Yours sincerely

Jenny Whitlock
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